
     Bingham Primary School and Nursery 
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      Bingham 
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      NG13 7AT 

        Tel: 01949 714014 
 

 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

 

6th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to thank you all for being so supportive and patient as we embed our new 

school systems. I know that there have been a few hiccups with Parent Mail etc, but we are 

hopeful that these will be resolved in the near future. It is an absolute delight to see the school full 

of happy children! 

 

We are all looking forward to our school picnic on Friday from 2:00pm to 3:30pm.  We are hopeful 

that the weather will be kind and we can use the turfed area at the end of the infant classrooms 

but if not, we can have an indoor picnic in the hall! 

 

Please bring along a picnic blanket and any food you would like to share with your child/ren as 

well as one of their favourite story books to share. David Wilson Homes have provided a ‘Bingham 

Teddy Bear’ for every child and have asked if they can take a photograph of the event for their 

public relations and marketing. If you do not want your child to be a part of this school 

photograph, please let Mrs Orton or myself know before Friday. 

 

If you wish to leave the picnic early, I am happy for you to take your child as long as you let their 

class teacher know.  

 

Thank you all again for making Bingham Primary School and Nursery such a lovely community. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 

Gayle Ellis 

Headteacher 

 


